
Original Sealed Bid Opening 
RFB 2016-07 – Beach Path Repairs – 49th Avenue 

 
10:00 a.m., Friday, September 16, 2016 

Council Chambers of City Hall 
1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina 

 
 
Present: Desirée Fragoso, Assistant City Administrator 
  Marie Copeland, City Clerk 
 
Assistant Administrator Fragoso announced the sealed bid opening for RFP 2016-07- Beach Path 
Repairs – 49th Avenue and the addendum of September 12th, 2016 with the responses to 
questions.  The Request for Bid was advertised in accordance with the City’s Procurement Code 
on the City website and in The Post and Courier. 
 
 
 Bidders             Bid 
 
Petersen Grading, LLC     $35,000 for 825 cu. yds. of sand 
2800 Hartnett Boulevard     if more sand needed - $34/cu. yd. 
Isle of Palms, South Carolina 29451    if less sand, credit of - $30/cu. yd. 
 
 
IPW Construction Group, LLC     $59,733 for 825 cu. yds. of sand 
Post Office Box 40968     if more sand needed - $50/cu. yd. 
Charleston, South Carolina 29423    if less sand, credit of - $25/cu. yd. 

 It is noted that IPW Construction Group, LLC did not acknowledged reading the 
Addendum. 

 
Once the bids have been reviewed for compliance with the bid specifications and evaluated, City 
staff will make a recommendation for a contract award at the Ways and Means Committee 
meeting at 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 20th; assuming approval, the contract will be awarded 
at the City Council meeting at 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 27th. 
 
On Monday, September 19th, the City received a third bid in the amount of $148,000. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 
 
 
 


